Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that Nt. Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goosa Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



for b: (709) 726-9604

November 3rd, 2021

Ms. Charyt Blunden
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Yorbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, Nt. A1A 582

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via clessifigeneration. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have finds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,



for b: (109)726-9604

November 3' 2021

Ms. Cheryl Blunderi Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary Board of Commissioners of Public Offices Prince Charles Building 120 Torbby Road, P.O. Box 21040 St. John s. NL.: A1A 582

Dear Ms. Blundon.

Re: Newtoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you fur the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Lagrador with future power via clessifigeneration. At this time, we are soxing to be connected to the interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goosa Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated glocality.

Inank you for your time.

Sincerely yours.

for b: (109) 126-9604

Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



November 3rd, 2021

Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the Interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Bullding
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 582

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the Interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the Interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.



Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the Interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,

fox b: (709)726-9604

Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the Interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,

fox b: (709)726-9604

Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Application for Approval to Construct Phase 1 of Hydro's Long-Term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our concerns regarding the above application.

We are very disappointed that NL Hydro is proposing to provide southern Labrador with future power via diesel generation. At this time, we are asking to be connected to the Interconnected System near Happy Valley – Goose Bay. We understand that this venture is more costly, but we understand that the Federal Government may have funds available to help do away with diesel generated electricity.

Thank you for your time.

